
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 09/10/2024 

This is to inform you that the our students of the school as 

sportsperson were busy in District and State Level 

Tournaments, therefore the scheduled Annual Sports Meet 

of the school will be conducted at the end of the 

November 2024. 
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